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I feel like all Oregonians need this option if we want to build a robust working 

economy in our state again. As an independent business owner I'm lucky to have this 

option and it allows me to do work that supports my family and personal well-being. 

Everyone should have this option and security to afford health care without having to 

work for a company just for coverage. Oregon can be a leader in this space and 

model for others around valuing our citizens health and providing accessible care for 

all of our citizens to choose. 

 


